
RTG Travel Funds 

The RTG Grant Algebra, Geometry and Topology at the University of Utah has limited funding that graduate 
and undergraduate students can use to go to conferences, workshops, summer schools, etc. in any area of 
pure math covered by the RTG grant. Applicants must be U.S. citizens or permanent residents. Applications 
are accepted on a rolling basis and will be reviewed within 2 weeks of their submission. Applications will 
be reviewed by Karl Schwede and Christopher Hacon. 

Applicants should submit the following materials via email: 

• a letter justifying the travel, including a rough budget with explanations, 
• a recommendation letter from a faculty member (an informal email to Karl Schwede would suffice), 

and 
• any relevant supplemental material (conference invitation etc.). 

When a decision is made, the applicant (as well as the letter writing faculty) will be notified via email 
regarding the results, including the amount of the award if successful. We particularly encourage 
applications from individuals who are presenting original research, or who are attending events focused 
building a community or mentorship networks. Due to limited funding, each applicant is limited to $1000 
per year from this source. 
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